
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Picnic Style Lunch – Y1-Y6 
 
To celebrate the Platinum Jubilee there will be a special picnic style lunch on 
Wednesday 25th May 2022. Please see the attached menu.  The menu will be 
available to order from the classroom whiteboard as usual.  
 
Please note: There will be no alternative menu choices for that day, so 
please send your child with a packed lunch if they do not wish to have the 
picnic lunch option. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs E Abbott 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


